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Dates for our Diary 
21st May - Communion – Final 

celebration and photos 

22nd May: 

23rd May: 

24th May 

 Y6 visit to Sikh Temple 

 Y1 Phonics meeting for 

parents 3.30pm 

25th May 

 Y1 Phonics meeting for 

parents 8.30am 

 

Tuesday & Thursday after-

school sports clubs are noted on 

the website calendar. 
 
 
 
 
 

Y6 – PGL 

Mr Arthur has kept us all up to date – the children 

have had a great time experiencing new challenges  

and have had a brilliant time!  We welcome them back 

later today!  

 

Well done to our Year Three children who spoke so 

beautifully and shared the important message about 

their very important Faith Journey.  It is wonderful to 

see the children grow in confidence and be able to share 

their message with us all in such a proud and reflective 

way.   We really appreciated your support and 

attendance in today’s assembly. 

 

                            Health and Safety Reminders – Uniform and Appearance 

Thank you to all those who have removed earrings and who are looking very smart in their 

proud St Michael’s uniform.  It is so important to look well presented for the school day, 

ready for learning and being an excellent ambassador for the school. A key Health and 

Safety reminder, shared in the Uniform Policy is that no earrings should be worn. Thank 

you to all those who are showing how super smart they can be! The Uniform Policy also states 

sensible shoes to be worn and no coloured trainers.  Thank you for your co-operation.  

 Star Pupils of this Week: 

N: Bronte Camilleri 

R: Violet Walsh 

Y1: Luca-James Connaughton 

Y2: Conor Healy 

Y3: Natalia Gaworska 

Y4: Joshua Paolo 

Y5: Tamira Livingston 

Y6: James Dunbar 

 

This week Attendance is 96%   

Unfortunately none of the classes achieved 0 lates this 

week.  It is important that children are ready to enter 

school at 8.55am to start the school day.  



Letters going home to be shared this week: 

All these letters are available on the website too! 

 Foundation trip 

 

Punctuality in the 

morning 

Well done to all those 

children who are ‘in the line 

at 5 to 9’ when the bell 

goes!  Please make sure 

that we are lining up 

smartly and safely when 

the bell goes!   

A polite reminder - Please could those parking to drop-off and collect children 

in the mornings and after school show consideration for the neighbouring 

houses – Thank you very much. 

Maths Challenge:  There are seven pots of plants in a greenhouse. They have lost their labels. 

  

F and G have wide pots.    C, E and F have just one flower.    B and D have tall pots. 
B and E have blue flowers.  Can you do it? 

 

 

 

 

Communion Celebration – Sunday  21st May 2017 

Our Year 3 children are celebrating their Holy Communion after 9.30am 

Mass this Sunday 21st May. We are kindly asking Year 2 Parents, whether 

they could help assist in the preparations and celebrations in the Parish 

hall, whatever time you can give would be greatly appreciated by the 

children and families.  Please let Miss Gray (Y3 teacher) or Mrs New in the 

Office know if you can spare any time.  Thank you for your support! 

Book Club 

Mrs Riley sends a huge 

thank you to all who 

brought books over the 

year. You have helped to 

raise £155 in rewards, 

which has been spent on 

resources for your 

children 


